Engineering, Inc.

April 9, 2007

Peck Flannery Gream Warren 112 North Main Street Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Attn: Mr. Larry Gream

Re: Rineyville Elementary Division 17 - BG # 05-116 Bid Opening April 6, 2007

Dear Larry:

I recommend accepting the low bid of \$590,000 submitted by Marine Electric for this project. This is less than the \$609,600 estimate submitted on BG-1 to Mark Ryles at Kentucky Department of Education.

An Alternate Bid for upgrading 36 video projectors to "network capable" devices was submitted for an additional \$18,900.

Please present this bid information to the board at this weeks meeting.

Sincerely,

WBW ENGINEERING, INC.

Thomas Waldron III, PE

rb